
Knights of Columbus – Mississippi Jurisdiction 
Award Entry Form – Best Vocations Activity 

 

(Attach additional pages as needed) 

Instructions: 
Complete the following areas and submit it to the State Programs Chairman before March 31 of each state year.  
Additional paper may be used if space is not sufficient.  You may also attach photographs, newspaper clippings, and 
letters of accommodation or other special items for considering this project.  

Council Name: ___________________________________________   Council Number: __________________  
Parish: _________________________________________________  City: ____________________________   

Title of Project: _______________________________________________________________________________ 
Date(s) of Project: ____________________________________   Number of Members Participating: __________ 
 
Explain details of the project: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Submitted by: ________________________________________  Position: ______________________________ 


	Council Name: John P Myers
	Council Number: 2180
	Parish: Immaculate Conception
	City: Laurel, MS
	Title of Project: Monthly Pancake Breakfast
	Dates of Project: First Sunday of every month
	Number of Members Participating: 15-25
	Submitted by: 
	Position: 
	Details: On the first Sunday of every month, our Council puts on a free pancake breakfast for our parish family.  This has been a long-standing staple of the life of our Council and is something that every Knight has played a role in at one point or another.  The meal is free but patrons understand that the proceeds of all donations are used to support our monthly stipend for our sponsored seminarian, Marcin Wiktor.  During the meal, any correspondences from Rev. Mr. Wiktor are read aloud, and guests are regularly asked to sign a card or letter from his "pancake patrons".  

Over and above supporting a monthly stipend, this year's pancakery has contributed over $1,000 to our Bishop Gerow Fund contribution.  

We're grateful to have a regular and reliable group of patrons who care so greatly about our priests and seminarians 


